
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children have really enjoyed exploring different fruits and vegetables 
this week. They have all had the chance to chop up, touch and taste some 
different foods and bring them home to share with their families. Some 
have drawn different coloured autumn vegetables with oil pastels and cray-
ons onto black paper. Thank you to all the families that were able to donate 
fruit and veg.  

 

Our focus this week has been exploring our outdoor environment . The chil-
dren have been collecting bugs and snails from the herb garden  and listening 
to the sounds they can hear around them when they are playing outside.  

 

It is fantastic that so many children are using their bike or scooter to get to Pre-
School in the morning. Please could we remind you that children should not 
use their own bikes or scooters in the outdoor area during 
pick ups or drop offs to avoid any accidents.  

 

Please see the attached flyer with details of tours of Henleaze 
Infants School, if your child is due to start school in September 
2024 you may be interested in attending.  

 

Have a great weekend, The Noah’s Ark Team. 
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